
Grief in Pieces is a suicide bereavement service for those who live within one of

the North East London boroughs: Hackney and the City of London, Tower

Hamlets, Newham, Waltham Forest, Redbridge, Havering and Barking &

Dagenham. Grief in Pieces is part of Mind in North East London Safe Connections

– Local Support for People Facing Suicide.




What we offer:

·       A support group co-facilitated by a mental health practitioner and someone

with lived experience of suicide loss,

·      Immediate practical and emotional support to access and navigate local

services 

·       One to one crisis intervention and family support. 




We are now taking referrals please visit

https://survey.clicktools.com/app/survey/go.jsp?iv=2e0tix3fxh8lx  or email

supportforsuicideloss@mindchwf.org.uk







Join us on 25th November 6-7pm (on zoom) for a public event to mark the launch

of the new Grief in Pieces service. You will get a chance to hear some stories

from people who have been impacted by suicide loss and why the service is

important learn about our values, approach and how this work fits into the wider

suicide prevention strategy.  

Help us commemorate its beginnings and ask questions. 




Eventbrite registration link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/grief-in-pieces-

public-launch-registration-200964990697




We look forward to seeing you there!

Mind in North East London
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